This year at Grand Assembly, MAMA

will be holding the annual DRESS EX-

CHANGE! Remember to stop by the Coat ........ ,
Room & get a new-to—you dress! If you :
have dresses you want to donate, bring

them there also!

MARY ALICE MAJORITY ASSOCIATION

If you are or will be a Majority Member
of Rainbow, please join MAMA at our

annual meeting at Grand Assembly fol-
lowing the banquet on Saturday. We
would love to have new members. There

will also be special tables reserved for

Emember of MAMA at lunch on Sunday!!

QUESTIONS: Please contact :
Lisa Jorstad, President of MAMA, charity9900@yahoo.com or 630.287.2551 OR

Teri Gestautus, Vice President of MAMA (soon tobe Presiclent),
janiesmom@hotmail.com or 708.5206.5161



